
 

 

 

 

 

 

I am writing to express my disapproval of increased water flows to the San Joaquin River. The 

devastation it would cause economically to the central valley is unacceptable.  

 

Taide Zamora 

 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon

3-26-13


